
 

 

 

 

Parent / Carer of: «First» «Surname» «Form» 
«Apartment» «House_NameApart» 
«House_No» «Street» 
«Town» «Postcode_» 
 

 

6th May 2014  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Saturday revision classes for Religious Studies GCSE 

In preparation for the Religious Studies GCSE examination, the Religious Studies department is 
providing four additional Saturday revision classes. These sessions will take place on Saturday 10th 
May, 17TH May, 24th May and 31st May. These classes will focus on developing exam techniques 
that will help students secure the highest grades in their GCSE public examination. 

The classes will run by Mr Malyon in J207 from 11:00 -13:00. Unless already committed to English 
or Maths Saturday sessions, failure to attend sessions will result sanctions; I do hope this will not 

be necessary. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss McCormack 
Head of Religious Studies 
 


